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Dear Parents & Carers,

We are writing to let you know we will be taking the children to the Lowry Art Gallery as part of our history topic. We are exploring the history of Manchester and we will be looking at the life and works of L. S. Lowry.

To support this, we have arranged for a trip to the Lowry Art Gallery in Salford. The children will take part in a workshop where they will learn about Lowry’s life and explore his landscape work. They will also have the opportunity to work with artists at the gallery to create their own artwork.

The trip will take place on Thursday 25th January. We will be taking the tram to The Lowry, in Salford. 

Due to the time of the workshop, the children will be having a packed lunch on that day. School will provide your child with a packed lunch. Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and sensible shoes.
We will be asking for volunteers to come with us, so if you are able to help could you please put this on the slip below or inform your child’s class teacher.
We are asking for a contribution of £5.60 to cover the cost of trip & tram, however, if we are not able to cover the cost of the trip it may not go ahead. You can now pay for this visit on ParentPay. If you need reminding of your username or password please contact the office. If you are unable to pay online please pay cash in an envelope at the office. Please do not hand money to the class teachers. If you have difficulties paying for the trip please speak in confidence to your child’s class teacher.
Miss Green   Year 1 TLR
I give permission for my child ______________________, Class 1JW, to attend the trip to The Lowry. I enclose £5.60/have paid £5.60 on ParentPay to cover the cost of the workshop and the tram.
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I am available to help on the trip, if required. 
Signed _________________________
Chorlton Park Primary School


Mauldeth Road West


Chorlton-cum-Hardy  


Manchester


M21 7HH


T: 0161 881 1621


F: 0161 881 7081


E: head@chorltonpark.manchester.sch.uk





Headteachers: 


Ms S. Habershon   (EY/KS1)


Mrs M. Blackburn (KS2)
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